
CENWP-OD-TDD        January 28, 2021 

 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD  

 

SUBJECT: 21 TDA 01 Fish Unit F2 return to service tailrace sheen 

 

Upon return of fish unit F2 on January 21st, an oil sheen was again noticed in the tailrace. It was 

determined to be residual oil from the original spill. Absorbent booms were immediately deployed in 

the same location of the original boom. Amount lost to river was likely part of the original loss estimate. 

See description and pictures from initial spill in 20TDA14 F2 Oil Spill and Response Plan. 

A. Species – NA 

B. Origin – NA 

C. Length – NA 

D. Marks and tags – NA 

E. Marks and Injuries found on carcass – NA 

F. Cause and Time of Death – NA 

G. Future and Preventative Measures –  To be determined after full investigation 

 

 

 
Figure 1. Photo of original absorbent boom deployment on December 7, 2020. Booms were 

again deployed in this arrangement on January 21, 2021 but no picture was available. 

  

Sincerely, 

Bob Cordie 

Project Fisheries 

 


